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Homicide Investigation - 700 Block of W. Anthony St. 

FORT WORTH, Texas – On 02/03/2025, South Division officers were dispatched to the 700 

block of W. Anthony St. in reference to a shooting call.  

Upon arrival officers located the victim on the ground with an apparent gunshot wound to his 

torso.  The victim was transported to an area hospital for medical treatment but did not survive 

his injuries and was pronounced deceased.  

Detectives found that the victims and several other subjects were involved in a physical 

altercation when an unidentified suspect produced a handgun and fired at least one gunshot 

striking the victim.   

The suspect fled the scene on foot.  

Homicide detectives are investigating. 
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